## GLOBAL NETWORK FOR BLOOD DONATION A ROTARIAN ACTION GROUP

## We Need your Help!

To help stimulate donors for the worldwide blood drive, the Global Network for Blood Donation (GNBD) is building a global collection of testimonials that can be used in newsletters, posters, etc. by anyone needing such materials. If you or a loved one has a special story related to having been a recipient of blood or donor of blood, your story is important to us. Your sharing your story will encourage others to donate the gift of blood.

Are you are willing to provide information about your - or a loved ones- donor blood experience, either as a recipient or donor?

Yes, I will share a blood donation experience

## Please email one of the addresses below



Email Ellen Mack, Life Stories Editor

lifestory@ourblooddrive.org or ellmack@aol.com